The Hon. Natalie Hutchins mp

Minister for Education 2 Treasury Place
Minister for Women East Melbourne Victoria 3002
Telephone +613 7022 5600

BRI23115957

Simon Collis

Principal

Sacred Heart School (Sandringham)
principal@shsandringham.catholic.edu.au

Dear Mr Collis

2023 Victorian Government’s Building Fund for Non-Government Schools:
(Project ID NONGOVCEC2022012)

The Government has committed $450 million over one grant round build and upgrade Catholic
and independent schools.

This funding recognises the essential role of the non-government sector in primary and
secondary education. With more than a third of Victorian students attending Catholic or
independent schools, it is important that all children across the state have access to first-class
educational facilities.

As part of this commitment, schools were identified to receive funding under the Building Fund
for Non-Government Schools.

| am delighted to confirm that Sacred Heart School (Sandringham) (school number: 0937) has

been approved for the amount of $3,000,000.00 (excluding GST) for Refurbishment of general
learning areas and associated spaces.

To discuss how to progress your project, please contact Mr Kevin Pound, Team Leader - CCG
(Vic) Ltd Reporting and Compliance, Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools, on (03) 9267
0228 or by email at kpound@macs.vic.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

et

The Hon. Natalie Hutchins MP
Minister for Education
Minister for Women

!F: ORIA
Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the Public Records Act 1973 and the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. Should you have any State
Government

queries or wish to gain access to your personal information held by this department please contact our Privacy Officer at the above address.


mailto:kpound@macs.vic.edu.au

